
 Epiphany ( dia de los Reyes) 
To support Spanish learning and 

promote understanding of   
Spanish culture, Christ the King 
are excited to celebrate the most 

important day of Spanish  
Christmas celebrations, el dia de 
los Reyes  Magos (Epiphany) on 
Tuesday 5th and Wednesday 6th 

January 2021.  

As part of our celebrations on 
Wednesday 6th January , we will 
be asking children should dress up 
as a king or queen. Alternatively 

your child can choose to wear 
their own purple clothes. We 
will also be having a special 

meal to celebrate this festival. 
On Tuesday 5th January, children 
need to bring in a clean and clear-
ly labelled sock or 

shoe to leave at 
school overnight. I 

wonder why we might 
do this? 

…for a holiday celebration 

Saturday, December 15th, 2013 

6:30pm - 11pm 

The Venue 

1234 5th Avenue 

Tampa, FL 98198 

RSVP by December 5th 

to someone@example.com 

Or call (813) 555-0188 

cheers! 


